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For this week’s homework, please complete the maths task set on the website. It is on the attached document and completed in the homework book.  The task is to add using a number line and will be familiar to the children.
Please use writing pencil to complete.
Instead of the English homework and to support our RE Topic of The Good News, in the children’s homework book will be a card template of a piece of fruit or a flower.  Please cut the template out and support the children to write their name across the middle.  Underneath their name please help the children to write a word to show how they have followed the Gospel values.  Words such as love, trust tolerance, honesty or a word of your child’s choice – only one word underneath your child’s name please!!!  The children can then decorate or colour the template as they like.  Please make it as colourful as possible so that we can use some for display.  Please ask for any clarification!
If your child has a different homework task, this will be found inside the book.
Please read at least four times a week, sign the reading diary and return to school on a Friday.  Please also ensure books and diaries are returned on a Monday as well as the Friday, so that we can allocate new books. 
Please ensure homework books are returned to school by Wednesday each week.  We do need a couple of days to mark the books and prepare them for Friday. 
Thank you for your support.
Miss Cook, Mrs Davies and Miss Smith.

